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I am an active person who has been to physical therapy a few different times, and I 

have had extremely positive experiences with all of the physical therapists I have 

been treated by in the state. As a patient I would appreciate having reduced barriers 

to quality care by allowing my PT to order imaging, prescribe durable medical 

equipment, and utilize the full capacity of their doctorate level education. I urge 

legislators to vote in favor of HB 3824 to allow more streamlined care for patients 

across the state. 


